LAND TRUST ALLIANCE VOLUNTEER EXCELLENCE AWARD

The Land Trust was not only selected as the one recipient in the U.S. of this award this year, but the LTA also made a wonderful video of some of the work involved in the making of the Ten Mile Trail. Here's the link to their video on the Ten Mile Trail (3 minutes)

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=qygkrWq9UPg

This video was played at the National Land Trust Rally yesterday (1000+ attendees from around the U.S. and its territories). Linked to it was this thank you video Larry Ross and I made to give mention to key players. Hope and the Environmental Commission get a nod at the very end. (2 Minutes)

https://youtu.be/_sqQ91Sh3iE